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Exploring the rate of emergency falls admissions in 
Salisbury Community Area. 

 
 

Executive summary 
 
To update the Health Select Committee on progress made in exploring the reasons 
for the high rates of falls in people aged 65 and over in the Salisbury Community 
Area.  
 

 

Proposal 
 
The Health Select Committee is requested to: 

a) Note the results highlighted in the report 

b) Agree the key areas for action 

 

Reason for proposal 
 
The Wiltshire Falls and Bone Health Strategy 2012-14 and consultation results were 
presented to the Health Select Committee in November 2012. The high rate of falls 
emergency admissions from the Salisbury Community Area was question. As a 
result, an agreed action was to explore the data further and present to the Committee 
in March 2013.  
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